
Crossroad Archery announces the launch of the 
fully adjustable Crossover Stabilizer!

Crossroad Archery is excited to announce the launch of the 
industry’s first fully adjustable Stabilizer, The 
Crossover. This is the first ever adjustable bow stabilizer 
to crossover between all types of archery and archers. !!
The new Crossover Stabilizer is constructed with uni-
directional Carbon Fiber tubes that give it more rigidity 
while ensuring it remains lightweight. The stabilizer also 
features internal stops that prevent each section from 
sliding or twisting out of position. The official launch 
date for the Crossover Stabilizer is January 8th, 2015.!!
The Crossover is available in 2 models; model numbers 1233 
and 1017. The 1233 is 12 inches in length and can be 
extended up to 33 inches, providing 21 inches of 
adjustability. The 1017 is 10 inches in length and can be 
extended up to 17 inches, providing 7 inches of 
adjustability. Model 1233 comes with (3) 1 ounce brass 
weights and model 1017 comes with (1) 4 ounce brass weight. 
Additional brass weights are available in 1 ounce, 4 ounces 
and 8 ounces. !!
Hunters prefer short stabilizers, while competition or 
target archers prefer long stabilizers. With each of these 
archers finding themselves crossing over between both 
worlds, the Crossover provides both types of archers with a 
fully adjustable stabilizer solution. Instead of having one 
stabilizer for 3-D, another one for target and yet another 
for hunting, archers now have the ability to have one 
stabilizer that does it all.!!
Crossroad Archery is a family owned company headquartered 
in Albuquerque, New Mexico and specializes in the design of 
archery accessories. Crossroad Archery is committed to 
offering stabilizers that improve the aim and stability of 
the bow. A set of Crossover Stabilizers allows an archer to 
have more confidence in each shot, hold on target longer, 



while providing a completely custom and fully adjustable 
stabilizer setup.!!
"We aren't just hunters; we are archers and we love every 
aspect of shooting our bow. We saw a need in the industry 
for a stabilizer that could be used by all types of archers 
for all types of archery, and thus the Crossover was born. 
Complete adjustability is an amazing feeling for a 
stabilizer. You don't really know what you can do until you 
bolt it on your bow. And that's exactly what we encourage 
you to do. Bolt on a Crossover and take A Turn For The 
Better.” said the president of Crossroad Archery, Rod Roady


